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PUBLIC NOTICE
NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS 

OF LASSEN COUNTY
URGENCY ORDINANCE REPEALING 

ORDINANCES 449 AND 2011-003 
FOR ADOPTION BY THE LASSEN COUNTY 

BOARD OF SUPERVISORS
ON November 16th, 2021.

AN URGENCY ORDINANCE OF THE BOARD OF 
SUPERVISORS OF THE COUNTY OF LASSEN 
REPEALING ORDINANCES 449 and 2011-003 
AND ESTABLISHING THAT ADJUSTING THE 
BOUNDARIES OF SUPERVISORIAL DISTRICTS 

MAY BE ESTABLISHED BY RESOLUTION.  
The urgency ordinance will be considered for 

adoption at the regular meeting of the Lassen 
County Board of Supervisors located at 707 Nevada 
St. in Susanville on November 16th, 2021 at the 
hour of 10:25 am., or as soon thereafter as the 
matter is called. 

A complete copy of the ordinance is available for 
review in the office of the Clerk of the Board of 
Supervisors located at 220 South Lassen St., Ste 
5, Susanville, CA, 96130.

Julie Bustamante
Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
Published in the Modoc County Record on November 

11, 2021.

   PUBLIC NOTICE
NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS 

OF LASSEN COUNTY
NOTICE is hereby given that the County Clerk 

Recorder-Registrar will be conducting a public hearing 
on the Redistricting/Remapping process of the Lassen 
County Supervisorial Districts. The public hearing will 
be held on November 16, 2021, at 10:10 AM at the 
Lassen County Board of Supervisors Meeting, located 
at 707 Nevada Street, Susanville, California. 

NOTICE is also hereby given that any member of the 
public may appear at the hearing and be heard regarding 
the existing or proposed Supervisorial District maps.

NOTICE is also hereby given that all proposals for 
revisions shall be submitted in writing to the Clerk of the 
Board of Supervisors before the close of the public hearing.

Julie Bustamante 
County Clerk- Recorder Registrar
Published in the Modoc County Record on November 

11, 2021.

   PUBLIC NOTICE
NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS 

OF LASSEN COUNTY
NOTICE is hereby given that the County Clerk 

Recorder-Registrar will be conducting a public hearing 
on the Redistricting/Remapping process of the Lassen 
County Supervisorial Districts. The public hearing will 
be held on November 16, 2021, at 10:15 AM at the 
Lassen County Board of Supervisors Meeting, located 
at 707 Nevada Street, Susanville, California. 

NOTICE is also hereby given that any member of the 
public may appear at the hearing and be heard regarding 
the existing or proposed Supervisorial District maps.

NOTICE is also hereby given that all proposals for 
revisions shall be submitted in writing to the Clerk of the 
Board of Supervisors before the close of the public hearing.

Julie Bustamante
County Clerk-Recorder Registrar
Published in the Modoc County Record on November 

11, 2021.

   PUBLIC NOTICE
NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS 

OF LASSEN COUNTY
NOTICE is hereby given public workshops will be held 

regarding Supervisorial Redistricting/Remapping will 
be held on the following dates: November 17, 2021, 
at 6:00 PM at the Bieber Memorial Building on Bridge 
Street in Bieber, CA, November 18, 2021, at 6:00 PM 
at the Lassen County Board Chambers located at 707 
Nevada Street Susanville, CA 96130, and November 
22, 2021 at 12:00 PM at the Lassen County Board 
Chamber, located at 707 Nevada Street Susanville, CA 
96130. 

Published in the Modoc County Record on November 
11 and 18, 2021.
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